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Here is the latest news for Our Saviour's Lutheran Church!

Call Committee Update

Now hear this! On July 25, we will have a pastoral candidate leading our service.
After the service, we will have a covered dish luncheon to meet the candidate and
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his wife. Please plan on attending this very important service.

We will have a Congregational Meeting on Sunday, August 1 to discuss the
candidate and to vote on extending a call.


Coming Soon

On Sunday, July 25th OSLC will take one more step towards normalcy:  The return
of our beloved potlucks!  In conjunction with the visit by our Call Pastor, we will have
a potluck dinner following worship.  So dust-off those serving dishes and plan on
joining us.  
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Oktoberfest 2021!

OSLC will be hosting a Oktoberfest this year. Saturday, October 23rd, we will have a
grand party with much fun and merriment for all. Come be a part of the festivities!!
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Contact Kristin Blaise at blazenpink@yahoo.com or 903.521.7158 for more
information or to volunteer in many ways
 

A Message from Carmen

Dear Church Family,

Thank you so much for your support for VBS 2021.  Thanks to your generous cash
donations, food contributions, giving of generous amounts of time, and
sponsorships, the campers had a blast and learned about our savior in an
environment filled with love of Jesus.  It does a heart good to see the excitement in
their eyes and the smiles on their faces as the staff from Luther Hill did a fabulous
job of teaching and caring for all of them.


God’s Blessings- Carmen Nazario


mailto:blazenpink@yahoo.com
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A Blast from the Past

This quilt was found in the garage in 2019.  It was made by the participants in VBS
1994!  It is hanging up in the narthex.  Take a look and see how many names you
can recognize.
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Did You Know???

OSLC has a new Parish Administrator/Bookkeeper.  Her name is Amanda Taylor.
 You can reach her at the church office most days Monday thru Thursday, 10 - 4.
 Phone calls are welcome, 903-561-1865.  Her email is amandataylor@oslctyler.org

mailto:amandataylor@oslctyler.org
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Thursday Morning Bible Study Will Resume on July
15!

We are starting our next Bible study on Thursday, July 15 at 10:00 AM.  We are studying 1
& 2 Peter, which is a 12-week study.  We have study books available for $10. You can
stop by the church office and pick up a book Monday – Thursday 10:00 to 2:00 (call the
church first) or after the Sunday sermon. We will also have books available on the first day
of Bible study.
We always have interesting discussions and enjoy reading the Word.  Please join us!  For
more information, please email Chris Burris at cburris9031@gmail.com.
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